
MEETING NOTES POSTED BEFORE APPROVAL 
 
December 14, 2010 Herod PTO Meeting  
 
6:05 pm – Meeting called to order 
  
Treasurer report / Update on Fundraising programs:  

• Most fundraisers are on target for the year. 
• Enrichment program – There are still some outstanding payments for this semester, 

please get these payments in. 
• Starting in January, there will be a 3% convenience fee for debit and credit card payments 

to the PTO, there will be no extra fee for cash or checks. 

Other items: 
 

1. School shirts are still for sale. 
2. PTO is still collecting box tops, keep turning them into your teacher. 
3. Donations for the homeless are being collected in the front office through Wednesday of 

this week. 
4. Please donate $2.00 on Wednesday morning to the PTO at the school store for a free 

dress day on Thursday or Friday this week. 
5. Directories should have been out by now.  They are expected to be delivered the 1st or 2nd 

school day after the Christmas break. 
6. Auction is set for February 19, 2011 at Gatherings in Bellaire.  This is our major Spring 

fundraiser.  Parent volunteers will be needed leading up to auction.  Help will also be 
needed the day before to help wrap class baskets and the day of auction to help set up. 

7. Teachers will be spending money on their new classrooms and some will end up 
spending their own money.  Please consider giving the teachers cash donations instead of 
candles this Christmas. 

     8.    The minutes from the last PTO meeting were approved. 
 
Principal Report: 
 

1. Thank you for coming tonight.   
2. Construction of the new building is on target.  We are still planning to move into the  

             new building the weekend of January 15 – 17th.  The first day in the new building 
             for the kids will be January 18th.  Parent volunteers are needed to help with the move. 
      3.  Consider giving your teachers donations to help them purchase needed classroom   
           supplies. 
      4.  Thank you to those of you who have donated your time and money to the school. 
 
HISD Food Services Study: 
 
Herod has been chosen to participate in an HISD Food Services Study done by Baylor College of 
Medicine.  They want to encourage children to eat healthier.  They will be conducting 30 minute 
telephone interviews.  (See attached flier.) 
 
 
6:20 pm - Meeting called to an end 
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